
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Re: Planning commission

1 message

Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 12:57 PM
To: Bert Luckhurst <bertluckhurst@yahoo.com>, Lori Goodell <lori.goodell@dillinghamak.us>

HI Bert:

Thanks so much for the letter of interest.  I'm going to forward it to our City Clerk, Lori Goodell, so that it can be included
in the next council packet.  The Council considers appointments to committees at each regularly scheduled meeting.   I'm
so pleased that you are interested in serving.  It's a great experience and the community will benefit from your
participation.

Take Care.

On Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 11:31 AM Bert Luckhurst <bertluckhurst@yahoo.com> wrote:



To whom It may concern,

> 

> My name is Bert Luckhurst and I am a born and raised life long Dillingham resident. I am writing you to express my
interest in sitting on the planning commission and working with the commission to help to improve our city.

> I have worked in various fields in our community including for the city of Dillingham as a Equipment mechanic and
operator, I’ve also volunteered on the fire department and hope that those experiences along with many other things
I’ve picked up along the way through the years will help in some way. 

> 

> Thank you 

> Bert Luckhurst 

> 

> Sent from my iPhone




-- 

Alice Ruby, Mayor
City of Dillingham

mailto:bertluckhurst@yahoo.com

